
From: Lyle, Tara L <tara.l.lyle@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Mar 18, 2022 at 10:08 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Emergency Purchase Request for Security Guards 
To: <Steven.e.monroe@wv.gov> 
Cc: <Georgina.Davis@wv.gov>, <dotprocurement@wv.gov>, Kristy E James 
<kristy.e.james@wv.gov> 
 

Steve, 
 
Your emergency request for security guards at the Martinsburg, Charles Town, and 
Moundsville is approved for a 3 month period from April 1, 2022 through June 30, 
2022.  Please follow all emergency procedures outlined in the Purchasing Division 
Procedures Handbook and return all supporting documentation to this office within 30 
days of this approval for processing.  
 
Please continue to work with the state contract holder during the emergency period to 
ensure they have staff available to meet your future needs.  As always, the agency 
should document any unresolved vendor performance issues on a WV-82 form and 
provide it with any supporting documentation to this office.   
 
Thanks, 
Tara Lyle, Buyer Supervisor 
WV Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Capitol Complex, Building 15 
Charleston, WV 25305 
304-558-2544 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Mar 18, 2022 at 9:36 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Emergency Purchase Request for Security Guards 
To: Lyle, Tara L <tara.l.lyle@wv.gov> 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Monroe, Steven E <Steven.e.monroe@wv.gov> 
Date: Tue, Mar 15, 2022 at 2:38 PM 
Subject: Emergency Purchase Request for Security Guards 
To: Mike M Sheets (Purchasing) <william.m.sheets@wv.gov>, Frank M Whittaker 
<frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Cc: Jessica L Hovanec <jessica.l.hovanec@wv.gov>, Georgina Davis 
<Georgina.Davis@wv.gov>, DOT Procurement <dotprocurement@wv.gov> 
 

Good afternoon Mike and Frank. 



 
Please see the attached emergency purchase request to obtain security guards for a 
couple of our regional offices. 
 
Thank you in advance for your kind consideration.  
 
 
-- 
Steve Monroe 
Director, Management Services 
5707 MacCorkle Avenue, S.E. 
Charleston, WV 25304 
(304)352-5948 
steven.e.monroe@wv.gov 
 






